
St. Mark Catholic School 
Fall 2021 Fundraiser 

 

The St. Mark Catholic School Council is pleased to present the 
Fall 2021 fundraiser for our school in conjunction with Fielding 
Estates Winery.  
 

With this fundraiser, 25% of all proceeds come back to the 
school and those funds will be used for classroom technology.  
This is a great time to ask friends, family and coworkers if they 
would like to purchase anything, since many people buy wine 
this time of year for various reasons. 
 

Ordering is easy!  Simply submit orders on behalf of friends, 
family and yourself via your School Cash Online account.  The 
fundraiser will run from October 18th to November 1st, 
2021. 
   

Pick up of orders will be on Wednesday, November 10th 
from 3:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. from the St. Mark School gym.  If 
you are unable to make this date, please have a friend pick up 
your order for you or contact the school at 905-563-9191 to 
make alternate arrangements. 

 

 


